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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 

Reference is made to the announcement of Wuyi International Pharmaceutical Company 
Limited (the “Company”) dated 17 February 2017 (the “Announcement”) in relation to 
resignation of executive director and appointment of executive directors. 
 
The board of directors (the “Board”) of the Company noted there is a typographical error in 
the summary section in the English version of the Announcement and wishes to clarify that 
the name of one of the executive directors appointed is Ms. Hung Hoi Lan, instead of Ms. 
Hung Hoi Lam. 
  
Save as disclosed herein, all other contents of both the English and Chinese versions of the 
Announcement remain unchanged. 
 
 

 
 By Order of the Board 

  Wuyi International Pharmaceutical Company Limited 
Lin Ou Wen 

Chairman and Chief Executive Officer 
 

 
Hong Kong, 20 February 2017 
 
 
As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises 3 Executive Directors, namely, Mr. Lin Ou Wen 

(Chairman) and Mr. Chen Cheng Qing and Ms. Hung Hoi Lan, and 3 Independent Non-executive Directors, 

namely, Mr. Zhang Jie, Mr. Zhang Xue Wen and Mr. Wu Cheng Han. 


